
Update from SALC re Coronavirus: 

As we continue to review and assess our preparedness in view of the COVID-19 
virus, we have today taken the decision to consider whether SALC meetings/ 
training/events are essential business and what actions to take.  We have decided 
that our training and meetings will be postponed for next week which means that the 
Mid Suffolk area forum will not be going ahead on Tuesday 17 March 7-9pm.  We 
apologise for any inconveniences caused however, we hope that you understand the 
decision taken and the contingencies that we have put in place. 


